
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:4347
ANSWERED ON:18.12.2014
INSTALLATION OF SAW MILL 
Ray Shri Bishnu Pada

Will the Minister of ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the request from a public representative regarding construction of two big culverts on ATR at Phooltala under Kadamtala
Panchayat vide letter No.30/BPR/MP/ANI/ LG/2013/873 dated 19.10.13, opening of Saw Mill in Little Andaman and restoration of
stone quarry, vide letter No. 30/BPR/MP/ANI/LG/2014/528 dated 08.07.14 and installation of Saw Mills vide letter No.
30/BPR/MP/ANI/LG/2014/83 dated 30.01.14 has been received; and 

(b) if so, the details thereof along with the action taken thereon?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS (SHRI PON. RADHAKRISHNAN) 

(a) & (b) These letters are not received in this Ministry. However Andaman & Nicobar PWD is studing the feasibility of these culverts
to ascertain their suitability to solve the drainage problem at that location as this location is a low lying area. The opening of Saw mill
issue does not pertain to this Ministry. Restoration of stone quarry is in the purview of the A&N administration. 
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